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13 September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
EYFS OPEN EVENINGS FOR PROSPECTIVE PARENTS  
– MONDAY 25 SEPTEMBER 2023 AND THURSDAY 2 NOVEMBER 2023 
 
It is now time for September 2024 parents to start applying for primary school places.  
We appreciate that choosing your child’s primary school is a significant and important 
decision and one that shouldn’t be rushed. 
 
We are holding two separate Open Evenings as follows:  
 
Monday 25 September 2023 
Thursday 2 November 2023 
 
Both sessions commence at 5.30pm for you to join us where you can find out about our 
curriculum and our additional provisions including Forest School, wrap-around care, 
extra-curricular activities and emotional and well-being support. 
 
If you know anyone in the local community with a child due to start school next year, then 
please do pass on this information.  Additional copies of this letter will be available from 
the school office if required. 
 
We look forward to meeting you soon. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
 
Lucy Collins 
Head Teacher 

 


